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First United Methodist Church         

103 W Main Street 

P.O. Box 72 

Newbern, TN 38059 
www.newbernfumc.org 
Phone (731) 627-3386  

Fax      (731) 627-2261 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NFUMC Services 
 

 

Sunday 
Adult Sunday School: 9:45 am 

Worship Service: 11:00 am 

Nursery and Children’s Worship  

(Pre-K to Grade 3): 11:00 am 

Evening Worship: 5:00 pm 

 

Wednesday 
 Choir         6:00 PM 

 A.C.T.S.      6:30 PM 

(Preschool – 12th Grade) 
.  (Runs concurrent with Dyer County 

School System schedule.) 
 

Mount Carmel UMC 
  

Sunday Services 
Worship Service: 9:30 am 

2200 Grills Road 

Newbern, TN 38059 
Mailing address: 

Mt. Carmel UMC 

Newbern, TN 38059 

 

 
 

 

 

A REFLECTION ON THANKSGIVING  
 
Turkeys and cornucopias and pilgrim hats. Seasoned stuffing hot 
from the oven. Creamed onions, cranberry sauce and pumpkin pie. 
Uncles and aunts and cousins to play with. Grandmothers and 
grandfathers with family gathered round. Children waiting for the 
Great Pumpkin rise over Charlie Brown's pumpkin patch and dads 
watching college football. A day to relax and maybe rake leaves in 
the afternoon.  

But Thanksgiving? How much will our celebrations this year have 
to do with giving thanks?  

A glance at the first Thanksgiving brings it all back. On December 
21, 1620 the Pilgrims landed at Plymouth rock. Through the dead of 
winter the colony struggled with poor and meager food, strenuous 
labor, a biting wind that chilled to the bone, and the ravages of 
disease. Nearly half the 102 Mayflower passengers did not live to 
see Spring refresh Cape Cod Bay.  

But God sent Indians--Samoset, Squanto, and Massasoit--to help the 
English settlers plant and hunt and fish. The bountiful harvest that 
autumn led Governor Bradford to invite the Indians to celebrate 
God's goodness. Ninety tall braves accepted the invitation to join 
the Pilgrims in a feast of Thanksgiving to God for His blessings.  

The Pilgrims lived close enough to the soil to know how dependent 
they were on God's Providence. They had learned to thank God 
amid  the bitterness of winter past. And they were quick to thank 
Him during abundant blessing, too.  

We teach our children to say "please" and "thank you" as basic 
courtesy, yet it is so easy to be rude and unthinking toward God. 
How often we forget to gratefully acknowledge His goodness 
towards us.  

This Thanksgiving let your prayers and expressions of love rise 
toward your Heavenly Father.  

 (Psalm 100: 4-5) 
4 Enter into his gates with thanksgiving, and into his courts  with 
praise: be thankful unto him, and bless his name. 
5 For the LORD  is good; his mercy is everlasting; and his truth 
endureth to all generations . 

god 10, who were 
excessively 

mischievous. The 
two were always 

getting into trouble 
and their parents 
could be assured 

that if any mischief 
occurred in their 

town their two young 
sons were in some 

way involved. 

The parents were at 
their wits end as to 
what to do about 
their sons' behavior. 
The mother had 
heard that a 
clergyman in town 
had been successful 
in disciplining 
children in the past, 
so she asked her 
husband if he 
thought they should 
send the boys to 
speak with the 
clergyman. 

The husband said, 
'We might as well. 
We need to do 
something before I 
really lose my 
temper!' The 
clergyman agreed to 
speak with the boys, 
but asked to see 
them individually. 
The 8-year-old went 
to meet with him first. 
The clergyman sat 
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Happy Birthday 
        NOVEMBER 

   4 Joel Simmons, Jr. 

    Lena Mae Caldwell  

   6 Edie Kate Smith 

   7 Steve Williams 

    Vyron Mitchell  

   9  Faye Morris 

  15 Alison Pate 

  18 Levi Criswell  

    Ravelyn Sellers 

    E. John Uitendaal 

  21 Cherry Davis  

    Justin Barret Pate 

  24 Harrison Rogers 

           26       Sue Ellen Schneider 

  29 Linda Wilkerson  

 

 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT 
 

Annual Budget:    $   139,130.00 
Needed per week:              2675.58 
Giving-to-Date: (10/22/17)   $     96,737.22 
Deficit to date            18,312.72 
Deficit per week                 425.88 
 

    A little humor  ---------- 

THE WISDOM OF CHILDREN  
You canôt fool the kids in Sunday school, they 

are too smarté 
 

ñIf I sold my house and my car, had a big 
garage sale, and gave all my money to the 

church, would I get into heaven?ò  I asked the 
children in my Sunday school class.  

 

ñNO!ò all the children answered. 
 

ñIf I cleaned the church every day, mowed the 
yard and  kept everything neat and tidy, would 

I get into heaven?ò 
 

Again, the answer was, ñNO!ò 
 

ñWell,ò I continued, ñthen how can I get to 
heaven?ò 

 
A five -year -old boy shouted, ñYou gotta be 

dead!ò 
 

 

 
 
                                                                  

want the women to go with Saint Peter, and the men to 
form two lines. Make one line of the men that dominated 
their women on earth, and the other of men who were 
dominated by their women.'  

There's much movement, but eventually the women are 
gone and there are two lines. The line of the men that were 

 

 
The ladies meet in the Fellowship Hall on the 3rd 

Wednesday of each month at 11:30 am and play 

Dominoes and enjoy spending time together.  All 

the ladies are welcome! 

 

  

 

 

 

Thanks to everyone that purchased supplies for us to give to 
Newbern Elementary Sch ool.  Your donation was very much 
appreciated. 
 
Our next project is for Reelfoot Rural Ministry Toy Store.  
The Toy Drive will be during the month of November.  
RRMõs goal this year is to assist 650 families with Christmas 
gifts for their children.  A list  of suggestions for toys is in the 
Narthex.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The monthly UMW meeting 
will be Monday, November  
20th @ 1:30 pm.  All ladies 
invited.   

 

 

 

 A.C.T.S. meets on Wednesdays @ 6:30 pm 
Come join the fun!  

 



 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Ava Rogers wins 
First place piggy bank 
 in 4-H 
(Norman the Cat) 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

CHARLOTTE FLAGG  
received the Outstanding Student Award and 

got to walk the crown out at Homecoming.  
 
 
 

 

AMEN  

 

 

 

AVA ROGERS  
was selected as one 
of the 6th grade 
students of the 9 
weeks 

 

 

AVA ROGERS  won  
First Place in 4-H  

with her piggy bank 
(Norman the Cat)  

 

 

LYNLEE YOUNG earned  
the Little Choctaw Award  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
KATE DAVIS and Graham 
Travis……. Trimble School 
CAT Kids Award Day!!!  
These two work hard and 
love Mrs. Robbie, (their 
teacher) as well as their 
school. 

 

 



 
  

 

 

 

Please help us keep the prayer list updated so we can focus on those who do still need prayer and 

stay updated on any changing prayer needs. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Direct prayer concerns, updates & praises to  Dr. Mike @ (731) 377-6204 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

 
Sarah Alley (Nancy Davis) 
Rodney Henry  (Laura Carnell) ð Recuperating 
from  automobile accident. 
Jane Hendrix  
Bart Hendrix (James & Jane Hendrix) ð 
Pulmonary Fibrosis ð on oxygen. 
Chris Reaves (Amber Sharp) ð Recuperating 
from  automobile accident. 

 
 

 
 
 
Residents of Oakwood Community Living  
Center 
Residents of Wesley Home s of Dyersburg  

 

 

 
Please continue to pray for our friends /  family, homebound, in rehabilitation,  

assisted living or nursing homes:  

  Dorothy Enochs ð Canterbury Place, 900 Hwy  51 Bypass N., Dyersburg, TN. 
  Mary Helen Ladd  ð Covington Manor, 1992 Hwy 51 S., Covington, TN, 38019 
        Herman Rabalais  ð c/o Jennifer Rabalais, 198 Old Farmers Rd., Clarksville, TN  37043 

  Emily Wright  ð P.O. Box 325, Newbern TN 38059 
  Martha Drane  ð c/o Cindy Keller, P. O. Box 588, Osceola, AR  72370 
  Rowena (Mrs. Billy) Fuller  ð N H.C. Health Care, Room 302B, 374 Brink St.,  

Lawrenceburg, TN  38464 
  Lena Mae Caldwell  ð 201 Ben Brush Circle, Franklin, TN  37069 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
LIFELINE BLOODMOBILE AT THE CHURCH 

25 units of blood were collected at our last blood 
drive on September 22nd. 

THANK YOU, Betty Young, for the work you do to 
keep this project going. 

NEXT BLOOD DRIVE WILL BE 
(TUESDAY, November 21, 2017) 

NOON UNTIL 6:00 PM 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                     

  

 9:45 AM  

each Sunday  

Classes  

for all ages  

COME JOIN US  
as we study Godõs 
word and grow in faith 
together.  
 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 
  

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

 
 

  
 
 
 

1 
 
Choir 6:00 PM 
ACTS 6:30 PM 
 
 
 

2 
 

3 
 

4 

5 6 
Finance   6:00 PM 
Council   6:30 PM 
 

7 8 
 
Choir 6:00 PM 
ACTS 6:30 PM 
 

9 10 11 
 

12 13 14 
 

15 
Ladies Dominoes  

11:30 AM 
Choir 6:00 PM 
ACTS 6:30 PM 
 

16 17 
 

18 

19 
  
SPECIAL 
SUNDAY  

20 
 
UMW 1:30PM 

21 
LIFELINE 

BLOODMOBILE AT 
CHURCH 

NOON TO 6:00 PM 

22 
NO 

Choir or ACTS  
 

 

23 

 

24 
 

25 

26 
DEADLINE FOR RRR 

TOY DRIVE 

27 28 29 
 
Choir 6:00 PM 
ACTS 6:30 PM 
 

30   

       

YOU ARE ALWAYS WELCOME 
 

We welcome you! Join us for worship and 
fellowship as we worship the Lord together. 
#ÏÍÅ ÅØÐÌÏÒÅ ×ÉÔÈ ÕÓ ×ÈÁÔ ÉÔ ÍÅÁÎÓ ÔÏ Ȱ-ÁËÅ 
ÄÉÓÃÉÐÌÅÓ ÏÆ *ÅÓÕÓ #ÈÒÉÓÔȱȢ )Æ ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ Á ÇÕÅÓÔ ×ÉÔÈ 
us, we ask that you complete an information 
card and place it in the offering plate. If you do 
not have a church home, please consider 
worshiping with us every Sunday. 

Place 
Stamp 
Here 

First United Methodist Church 
103 W Main Street 
P.O. Box 72 
Newbern, TN 38059 

 


